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Mr. Adam Butt

7584 Old Madison Pike NW
Apt. 703

Humtsville, AL 35804

Dear Mr, Butt:
On April 17, 2006, an Examination Committee was formed by Dr. Peter E. Dunn on behalf of

- Charles O. Rutledge, Vice President for Research, to examine facts and circumstances in
connection with certain aspects of sonofusion research at Purdue. In a letter dated June 9,

~ 2006, Dr. Rutledge asked me to treat the Examination Committee's report and related

materials referenced in his letter as an allegation of misconduct under Purdue University's
Executive Memorandum No. C-22, and to form an Inquiry Committee under C-22.

_ The purpose of this letter is threefold. First, as required by C-22, I am informing you of the

allegations of possible research misconduct against you referenced in Dr. Rutledge's letter
and in the materials referenced in that letter.

Michael R. Ladisch, Distinguished Professor of Agricultural and Biological Engineering; and
Prof. Timothy D. Sands, Basil S. Turner Professor of Materials Engineering and Electrical
and Computer Engineering, have agreed to serve. Please let me know as soon as possible, but
no later than Monday, July 17, 2006, if you believe that any of these individuals has a
specific, serious conflict of interest which should keep him from serving on this committee.
If so, please describe the perceived conflict in detail in writing to Dr. Dunn. Unless such a

. conflict is identified and confirmed by July 17, these three individuals will go forward as the

Inquiry Committee under C-22.

Third, I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum (with attachments) which I will provide to
the Inquiry Committee once its membership has been confirmed. This memorandum explains
the Inquiry Committee's charge.

As specified in C-22, no information about the existence and nature of the allegations, or

- about the proceedings of the Inquiry Committee, may be disclosed. You may not take any

actions that could be interpreted as retribution, punitive or damaging in any sense against any
person as a result of the proceedings addressed in this letter. This extends to the individuals
who served as members of the Examination Commiittee,
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Please do not contact members of the Inquiry Committee or the Examination Committee
regarding any of the matters addressed in this letter. The Inquiry Committee will contact you
when it is ready to do so. In the meantime, if you have questions, information or materials
that you wish to direct to the Inquiry Committee, please contact Dr, Dunn.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the inquiry process.
Sincerely,

(}JJ».“ s ——

Leah H. Jamidson, Ph.D.
Interim Dean and Ransburg Professor of Electrical
and Computer Engineering
Enclosures: (as stated)

cC: P.E. Dunn
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Dr. Jay Gore

Vincent P. Reilly Professor and Associate
Dean for Research and Entrepreneurship
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Dear Associate Dean Gore:

On April 17, 2006, an Examination Committee was formed by Dr. Peter E. Dunn on behalf of

. Charles O. Rutledge, Vice President for Research, to examine facts and circumstances in
connection with certain aspects of sonofusion research at Purdue. In a letter dated June 9,
2006, Dr. Rutledge asked me to treat the Examination Committee's report and related
materials referenced in his letter as an allegation of misconduct under Purdue University's
Executive Memorandum No. C-22, and to form an Inquiry Committee under C-22.

The purpose of this letter is threefold. First, as required by C-22, I am informing you of the
allegations of possible research misconduct against you referenced in Dr. Rutledge's letter
and in the materials referenced in that letter.

Second, I am informing you that I am in the process of appointing an Inquiry Committee
under C-22 to assess the merits of the allegations and to decide whether further investigation
is warranted. Prof. Andrew S. Hirsch, head and Professor of Physics (chairperson); Prof.
Michael R. Ladisch, Distinguished Professor of Agricultura] and Biological Engineering; and
Prof. Timothy D. Sands, Basil S. Turner Professor of Materials Engineering and Electrical
and Computer Engineering, have agreed to serve. Please let me know as soon as possible, but
no later than Monday, July 17, 2006, if you believe that any of these individuals has a
specific, serious conflict of interest which should keep him from serving on this committee.
If so, please describe the perceived conflict in detail in writing to Dr. Dunn. Unless such a
conflict is identified and confirmed by July 17, these three individuals will go forward as the
Inquiry Committee under C-22.

Third, I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum (with attachments) which I will provide to
the Inquiry Committee once its membership has been confirmed. This memorandum explains
the Inquiry Committee's charge.

As specified in C-22, no information about the existence and nature of the allegations, or ™
about the proceedings of the Inquiry Committee, may be disclosed. You may not take any
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actions that could be interpreted as retribution, punitive or damaging in any sense against any (
person as a result of the proceedings addressed in this letter. This extends to the individuals
who served as members of the Examination Committee. J
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Please do not contact members of the Inquiry Committee or the Examination Committee

regarding any of the matters addressed in this letter. The Inquiry Committee will contact you
when it is ready to do so. In the meantime, if you have questions, information or materials
that you wish to direct to the Inquiry Committee, please contact Dr. Dunn.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the inquiry process.

Sincerely,
Leah H. Jamieson, Ph.D.

Interim Dean and Ransburg Professor of Electrical
and Computer Engineering

Enclosures: (as stated)

cc: P.E. Dunn
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Dr. Shripad Revankar

Associate Professor of Nuclear Engineering
School of Nuclear Engineering

Purdue University
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Dear Professor Shripad:

On April 17, 2006, an Examination Committee was formed by Dr. Peter E. Dunn on behalf of
Dr. Charles O. Rutledge, Vice President for Research, to examine facts and circumstances in

The purpose of this letter is threefold. First, as required by C-22, I am informing you of the
allegations of possible research misconduct against you referenced in Dr. Rutledge's letter
and in the materials referenced in that letter.

Second, I am informing you that I am in the process of appointing an Inquiry Committee
under C-22 to assess the merits of the allegations and to decide whether further investigation

Prof. Timothy D. Sands, Basil S. Turner Professor of Materials Engineering and Electrical
and Computer Engineering, have agreed to serve. Please let me know as soon as possible, but
no later than Monday, July 17, 2006, if you believe that any of these individuals has a
specific, serious conflict of interest which should keep him from serving on this committee.
If so, please describe the perceived conflict in detail in writing to Dr. Dunn. Unless such a
conflict is identified and confirmed by July 17, these three individuals will go forward as the
Inquiry Committee under C-22.

Third, T am enclosing a copy of a memorandum (with attachments) which I will provide to
the Inquiry Committee once its membership has been confirmed. This memorandum explains
the Inquiry Committee's charge.

Office of the Dean
Engineering Administration Building, Room 101 = 400 Centennial Mall Drive West Lafayette, IN 47907-2016 1 I
(765) 494-5346 m Fax: (765) 494-9321 m Ihj@purdue.edu m https://engineering.purdue.edy Gk /




Dr. Shripad Revankar Confidential 4/4/07
July 11, 2006 HR. Comm. on S&T

Page two

Please do not contact members of the Inquiry Committee or the Examination Committee
regarding any of the matters addressed in this letter. The Inquiry Committee will contact you
when it is ready to do so. In the meantime, if you have questions, information or materials
that you wish to direct to the Inquiry Committee, please contact Dr. Dunn.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the inquiry process.
Sincerely,

et 4 L —

Leah H. Jamieson, PA.D.
Interim Dean and Ransburg Professor of Electrical
and Computer Engineering

Enclosures: (as stated)

cc: P.E. Dunn

- 1618



PURD U E Confidential 4/4/07
HR. Comm. on S&T

UNIVERSITY E COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

Leah H. Jamieson
Interim Dean of Engineering
Ransburg Professor of Electrical ¢ Computer Engineering

July 11, 2006

Dr. Rusi Taleyarkan

Arden L. Bement Jr, Professor of
Nuclear Engineering

Purdue University

NUCL

Dear Professor Taleyarkan:

2006, Dr. Rutledge asked me to treat the Examination Committee's report and related

materials referenced in his létter as an allegation of misconduct under Purdue University's
Executive Memorandum No. C-22, and to form an Inquiry Committee under C-22.

The purpose of this letter is threefold. First, as required by C-22, ] am informing you of the
allegations of possible research misconduct against you referenced in Dr. Rutledge's letter
and in the materials referenced in that letter.

Second, I am informing you that I am in the process of appointing an Inquiry Committee
under C-22 to assess the merits of the allegations and to decide whether further investigation
is warranted. Prof. Andrew §. Hirsch, head and Professor of Physics (chairperson); Prof,
Michael R. Ladisch, Distinguished Professor of Agricultural and Biological Engineering; and
Prof. Timothy D. Sands, Basil S. Turner Professor of Materials Engineering and Electrical
and Computer Engineering, have agreed to serve, Please let me know as soon as possible, but
no later than Monday, July 17, 2006, if you believe that any of these individuals has a
specific, serious conflict of interest which should keep him from serving on this committee.

Third, I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum (with attachments) which I will provide to
the Inquiry Committee once its membership has been confirmed. This memorandum explains
the Inquiry Committee's charge.
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Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the inquiry process.
Sincerely,
Gkl s e
Leah H. Jamieson, Ph.D.
Interim Dean and Ransburg Professor of Electrical
and Computer Engineering

Enclosures: (as stated)

cc: P.E. Dunn
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Postdoctoral Research Associate
School of Nuclear Engineering

NUCL

The purpose of this letter is threefold. First, as required by C-22, I am informing you of the
allegations of possible research misconduct against you referenced in Dr. Rutledge’s letter

and in the materials refer

enced in that letter.

Michael R. Ladisch, Distinguished Professor of Agricultural and Biological Engineering; and
Prof. Timothy D. Sands, Basil S. Tumer Professor of Materials Engineering and Electrical
and Computer Engineering, have agreed to serve. Please let me know as soon as possible, but
no later than Monday, July 17, 2006, if you believe that any of these individuals has a
specific, serious conflict of interest which should keep him from serving on this committee.
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Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the inquiry process.
Sincerely,
Cwa 44 Carom——s
Leah H. Jamiesbn, Ph.D.
Interim Dean and Ransburg Professor of Electrical
and Computer Engineering
Enclosures: (as stated)

cc: P.E. Dunn
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